
12 Ellery St. 
Apt. 103 

Cambridge, MA  02138  
(617) 259-xxxx 

  
April 9, 2008 

  
The Honorable J. Harvie Wilkinson III 
Circuit Judge 
United States Court of Appeals for the Fourth Circuit 
255 West Main Street, Suite 230 
Charlottesville, VA 22902 
  
Dear Judge Wilkinson: 
  
I am a second-year student at Washington University School of Law and I am writing to 
reaffirm my interest for a clerkship in your chambers for the October Term 2009 as well 
as to update my materials. Include/reiterate specific geographic interest or any other 
“highlight” term if the interest is distinctive and specific.   
  
For convenience please find enclosed an additional copy of my original application, 
which includes my résumé, law school transcript (both a copy of the official version and 
an unofficial version that includes the names of my professors), and my writing sample 
along with my updated (insert what is new).  The writing sample is a case comment on 
Harper v. Poway Unified School District, a recent Ninth Circuit decision; it appeared in 
the April 2007 issue of the Harvard Law Review. 
 
Letters of recommendation from the following professors were previously sent to your 
chambers. Please let me know if they were not received and I will forward them 
immediately.    
  
Professor Jon Hanson 
Harvard Law School 
1525 Massachusetts 
Ave. 
Cambridge, MA 02138 
(617) 496-5207 
hanson@law.harvard.ed 

Professor Daryl Levinson 
Harvard Law School 
1525 Massachusetts Ave. 
Cambridge, MA 02138 
(617) 496-4559 
dlevinson@law.harvard.edu 

 

Professor William Stuntz 
Harvard Law School 
1545 Massachusetts Ave. 
Cambridge, MA 02138 
(617) 496-0555 
stuntz@law.harvard.edu

 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  I remain extremely interested in a clerkship 
in your chambers.  
       
Sincerely,  
 
Daniel S. Epps 
Enclosures 


